Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/0914/P

Thanks, Elaine.

That’s helpful. We would have no other concerns.

Janine

Sent from the all-new AOL app for iOS

On Thursday, August 12, 2021, 19:05, Elaine Quiglc_\'_\wmc:

Hi Janine,




Hope you are well.

Thanks for your comments on the above. Unfortunately internal facilities do not form part of
the planning considerations of a planning application. | think this will be a Building Control
matter. | have checked our computer database and there is no current building control
application for these works but agents tend to submit this after they have secured their
planning permission.

| hope that this helps.
Kind regards

Elaine

Elaine Quigley
Senior Planning Officer

TnTELS

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure
access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or
email.

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/0914/P

Dear Elaine,



| had a quick look at the plans. | don't know what the regulations are but can you have a shop without
toilet facilities for the staff? Or is the staff of unit 6 and unit 5 supposed to share with unit 6A?

They appear to be rather unappealing work spaces as presented but perhaps | have missed
something.

Thanks for clarifying.

Janine

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/0914/P

Hi, Elaine.

Hope you are well.

Just wondering if these plans have been uploaded yet? | seem unable to locate.

Thanks for your help,

Janine Giriffis

Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2021/0914/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2021/0914/P

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact
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the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the
data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you
and residents.



